
 

 

 

 

 

NOTICE OF CENTRAL COUNTING PLACE 

FOR MARCH 19, 2024 

SPECIAL PRIMARY ELECTION 

 

 

 NOTICE IS HEREBY GIVEN THAT: 

 

1. The ballots cast in the March 19, 2024 Special Primary Election will be 

counted at the central counting place. 

 

The central counting place is as follows: 

 

Elections Division 

       Administrative Center 

     1115 Truxtun Avenue 

       Bakersfield, CA  93301 

 

2. The proceedings for the counting of ballots will commence following the  

      closing of the polls on March 19, 2024, and will be continued without  

      adjournment until completed and the results are declared as required by law. 

  

 

Aimee X. Espinoza 

       Auditor-Controller-County Clerk 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
 


